
August 26-80 
 
Dear friends, 
 
I hope all goes well. I regret not having heard from you. 
I finally finished by book on Eric Weil and have sent it to Varvour publishers. Paul 
Ricoeur will write an introduction or preface. I have done much writing particularly on 
Hegel and Schelling all from the point of view of political philosophy. I hope you will finf 
the enclosed piece of some interest. 
I have read your De la materia de la razón and I have tried to find affinities to Hegel’s 
attempts to discover a methodology for meaningful discourse. I have much to learn 
from your writings 
 
I hope I will hear from you and Priscilla. With my hundred regards 
[Signatura] 
 


